
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 
 

19th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our World Book Day Celebrations, M and M Theatrical Productions are coming into 
school to perform the classic novel ‘The Hobbit’ to the children on Tuesday 5th March. This will be 
a fun experience which the children have thoroughly enjoyed in previous years. 

To cover the cost of this workshop, we would appreciate a contribution of £2.00 to be paid via 
ParentPay. 

Yours Sincerely 
Miss Gubbin 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


